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Exploring in the sun  

 

 

                                                                      

  

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The sun has been shining upon us and the children have been looking at signs of spring. Our 
apple tree has small buds and the primroses are flowering.  
 
We have been looking at baby animals and what they are called. The children even listened to 
animal sounds and matched them with their parents. We carried out some yoga poses to 
stretch like animals do and painted some daffodils.    
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